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“Right to Vacate” Provisions 
HB 4005 and SB 176 must include provisions 
allowing students, faculty, and other employees 
to choose to leave any environment where 
firearms may be present without question or 
penalty. Because firearms are inherently 
dangerous and constitute a threat to life, the right 
to vacate must be enshrined as a legitimate form 
of self-preservation and necessary form of self-
defense. Therefore, we require that the 
following provisions be added to HB 4005 and SB 
176: 

- Students can leave any class without 
disciplinary action or penalty if they feel at 
risk in the presence of possibly armed 
persons. 

- Workers, including faculty, can leave their 
workplaces without disciplinary action or 
penalty if they suspect that an armed person 
has entered their classroom or workspace. 

 
	
  


